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● In   review   of   the   Faculty   Senate’s   desire   for   greater   transparency,   it   was   suggested   
the   Graduate   School   could   post   minutes   as   pending   after   each   meeting   to   provide   
faculty   with   an   opportunity   to   review   the   minutes   prior   to   the   next   meeting.   
Minutes   would   continue   to   have   a   motion   for   approval   at   the   following   meeting   
and   the   minutes   could   be   updated   as   finalized.      
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council   using   the   handbook   for   guidance.   By   a   show   of   hands,   the   Graduate   
Council   supported   creating   bylawsu





  


